
Food Service Report – December 2013 

 

 As of January 9, 2014 we have brought in $23,272.80 in Ala Carte Sales.  We have spent 

$11,304.98 showing an $11,967.82 profit at this time.   

 For December, we served a total of 5,085 breakfast meals vs 6,128 for last year and a total of 

7,969 lunch meals vs 7,972 for last year at this time.  We averaged 408 breakfast meals served 

per day and averaged 531 lunches being served per day. 

 CRE review scheduled for February. 

 

 

 

 

 


